Data Submitted (UTC 11): 3/12/2020 7:05:33 PM
First name: Paulette

Last name: Wingert

Organization:

Title:

Comments: Dear Tonto Forest Supervisor:

Thank you for the opportunity to directly address this issue. | am deeply grateful that you value the public's
opinions.

| strongly support the recommendations from the SRWHMG regarding the Land Management Plan. They are
very committed to the Salt River horses and have only the horses' best interest at heart. No personal agendas.

Just what's best not only for the horses but what's also the best for the land they call home.

These are serious issues and | have every bit of confidence that you will make the right decisions - no personal
agendas - just what's right for the horses and the TNF.

Thank you!

Sincerely,
Paulette Wingert



